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Тема: With greatest sympathy 

 

 

Dear Leonid, 

 

I am writing to extend my greatest sympathy to Ashot Sarkissov’s family and to you, his colleagues at 

IBRAE. He was a fine man, a true patriot, and a real professional. I feel privileged to have known and 

worked with him and I am deeply sorry at his passing. 

 

With my sincere regard for his legacy: we will miss him! 

 

Rose Gottemoeller 


